
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
          
 

School Trip Information 
  

 
Where: Stanton Country Park 
When: Tuesday 17th September 2024 
Time: Morning only between 8:30am – 11:30am, we will return to school for lunch. All 

children must be in school as normal. 

Cost: No cost 
  
  
We will be exploring the woodlands at Stanton Park, please ensure your child has 

suitable footwear and clothing for the day. 

 
Travel: We will be travelling by minibus driven by staff members. If your child gets 

travel sick, please give them a sickness tablet before coming to school and if they 

require another before leaving the park, please place in a sealed envelope with your 

child’s name on the front and give to their class teacher. 

  
To ensure the trip can go ahead, we are looking for a few parent volunteers to 

support us. You will need to make your own way there due to limited space on the 

minibus. If you would like to come on the trip, please indicate this via the link to 

the online form. We will then contact you if you are needed. 

 

Please complete the online form by the end of the day on Thursday 12th 

September.  

 

 

Online form link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QF83S2NHt06j_RFeYu7GMe

ZEXju-UJdJmvWpy9LgTkpUMjBXWTJSR1BQR0FZVlpaSVRHMUZKWVBPMC4u  

 

Thank you for your continued support.                          

 

Year 2 Team 
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